
Extra Credit 

It is up to the discretion of individual teachers if they want to make extra credit available to students.  We feel 

as a staff that each semester you will be given plenty of opportunities to earn many good grades in our 

classes.  What is not acceptable is asking for extra credit the week before the semester ends.  Unfortunately it 

is somewhat difficult to make up certain assignments in P.E.  You cannot go back in time to play three days of 

Volleyball, nor use the field to make up a Mile Run.  The opportunities to be a good teammate and to learn 

sportsmanship, respect, and show good effort have already taken place.    

 


